
Altrincham Choral Society: Payment of Annual Subscription and cost of allocated tickets

There will be a change to the method of paying ACS annual subscription and cost of allocated 
tickets from September 2017.

Members will have the choice of two ways to pay the annual subscription and cost of 
allocated tickets

1. One payment for the entire year, payable by cheque in September or by online 
bank transfer in September. 

2. With THREE cheques SUBMITTED AT THE SAME TIME in September. Cheques 
to be dated 30 September 2017, 31 January 2018 and 30 April 2018.

The Membership Secretary will keep the cheques and pay them in at the end of the relevant 
months.

These changes will reduce the significant amount of administration involved, particularly in 
monitoring the monthly Standing Orders.

Monthly Standing Orders will only be accepted as an exception after discussion with the 
Membership Secretary.

We would encourage members to make the single payment, where possible.

Thank you

Kate Robinson

Membership Secretary


